
 

 

 

 

23rd April 2020 

Dear Parents, 

I hope that you and your families are all keeping well. 

I had hoped that by now we would have been in a position to organise the distribution of books to all 

of our families.  Unfortunately, this is not possible at the moment under the current restrictions.  I 

know that many of you are having difficulties with internet access and the availability of devices in 

your homes.  Please do not worry if you are not in a position to complete the work suggested by your 

child’s class teacher or learning support teacher.  Your child will catch up on work when school 

resumes.  Encourage your child to do a little reading, to do a little exercise (within 2km of home), to 

make  jigsaws, play board games, draw a picture, keep a diary with short daily entries or even make 

up a quiz for the family!  We know that your children are missing their friends and their school routine 

and that this is a difficult time for them and for you. 

I am hopeful that very soon I will have better news for you.  Please know that we as a staff are all 

thinking of you and that we miss all of the children very much.  We need to continue to be patient for 

the safety of everyone.  I will communicate with you again on the distribution of books as soon as 

possible. 

Take care of yourselves and stay well. 

Kind regards, 

Ann Murphy 


